Women's Club of New Seabury
March / April 2019

Looking Back,.....

During the winter months, your Board has been busy preparing for the

50th year of the Women's Club of New Seabury.

There will be some new Board members, new election of officers, and a celebration

planned for the Golden Anniversary.

The new Programs chairperson, Julie Mayo, has been formulating the events for our

luncheons throughout 2019. So, stay tuned. 2019 should be a very good year.

Website: www.womensclubofnewseabury.com



LOOKING AHEAD. .....

_ Our first luncheon of the season is Tuesday, April 9th at the Ath-
@l Letic Club. Join us for “Why Travel”

Travel has been the underlying thread in the fabric of Mary Jo
« Gregory’s life since a Grand European Tour at age 13.

After a marriage, three children, and a Master' Degree in Education ,
Mary Jo began a career in travel. She taught travel courses, worked part
'time in a travel agency, hosted a local tv travel show, The Travel Exchange,
and then in 1991, started her own Northside Travel in  Dennis.
After 40 years of travel experience and having visited over 70 countries, Mary Jo is dedicated
to matching her clients with travel experiences suited to their personalities, going above and
beyond the norm to ensure the highest enjoyment in travel.
She is not going to " sell " travel but will encourage people " to" travel, whether alone or with
a partner, with planning a trip as an important start.

Mary Jo has accumulated several slides and accompanies them with inspired quotations.

The luncheon will be held at the Athletic Club on Tuesday, April 9. Please see attached flyer
and make your reservation today!



Women’s Club of New Seabury cordially invites you to

Why Travel?

Mary Jo Gregory of Northside Travel will talk about “Why Travel.”
Come and enjoy this journey!
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Tuesday, April 9, 2019

Athletic Club
Check in at 11:30. Lunch at Noon

Payment of $25 per WCNS member / $25 per non-member must be received by April 2 to confirm your reservation.
Contact Kitty Gold at 508-477-5106 if you have questions.

REPLY SLIP — Must be received by Tuesday, April 2nd

Your Name: $25.00
Your Guest(s): $25.00pp
Please send this slip and your payment of $ (payable to WCNS) to

WCNS, Post Office Box 906, Mashpee, MA 02649.



Schedule of Events for WCNS 2019
SAVE THE DATES
Please join us!

Tuesday, April 9 Why Travel? at the Athletic Club
Tuesday, May 14 English Tea at the Poppy
Wednesday, June 12 Cape Harmony at the Poppy Tent
Wednesday, July 10 50th Celebration at the Club

July and August Girls Night Out—to be decided
Wednesday, August 14  Author Joan Anderson at The Club
Wednesday, September 11 Fashion Show at the Poppy Tent

Many details to follow.
October, November, December Dates and Programs
to be decided.




Reading Suggestions:

Your editor does not usually make reading suggestions, but in light of our schedule this year, you might
want to read “The Tea Girl of Hummingbird Lane” by Lisa See before the May luncheon tea. (There will
be no discussion of the book, but it is an intriguing story with a good background of early Chinese teas.)

And before the August luncheon with author Joan Anderson, you might want to read one of her books.
“A Year by the Sea”; “An Unfinished Marriage”, and others.

Ladies,

The annual Fashion Show is in September and it is never too early to
ask for models. So, if you would be interested in modeling this year,
please contact Julie Mayo at jpmayol2@yahoo.com or 508-681-8163.
This is always an elegant event with woman of all shapes and sizes, just
like real women.

Also, there is a possibility of also having a children’s clothing store,
if we have enough grandchildren or children who would like to model.
Please contact Julie Mayo (above) if you have a young child who might
be interested in participating.




